
From: chaman suwal [mailto

Sent: Monday, 22 November 2010 7:57 PM 
To: Kathleen Almond 

Subject: Regarding the Consultation of the English language skill Registration 

 

Respected madam 

 

   I am Chaman suwal from Nepal. I am Nursing student from Tafe. As regards 

to your consultation, i have an issue that the students who have studied 

their schooling and high school in English language can easily practise  

the work of EN by communicating in English langauge.  i think they won't 

have any problem regardig the english language to influence in the work. 

Therefore  the change of these english language skill registration is not 

necessary for the students who have already studied their high school in 

English Medium. 

 

 

your sincerly  

chaman suwal. 
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